
 

Foundation Stage Newsletter (4) February 2025 

Class 1 and 2 

Welcome to Term 4! The 

children have come back 

excited to continue their 

learning as we move towards 

spring and the weather 

starts to improve. 

 

 
Phonics 

We are continuing to learn 

the digraphs and trigraphs 

we introduced last term and 

beginning to put them into 

words.  

(ai) tail  

(ee) sheep 

(igh) night 

(oa) goat 

 

Reading for Pleasure  

This term we will be inviting 

you all in to join us for a 

reading with your parent 

workshop. This is a great 

chance for you to get some 

tips on how to support your 

child to develop a love of 

reading.  

Our topics 

This term we will be 

covering the topics of 

Journeys,Transport, 

Comic Relief and 

Spring/Easter 

 

Please keep a look out in 

the windows for what we 

will be doing each week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Maths 

In our maths lessons 

we will be finding 

different ways to 

make numbers beyond 

5. We will also be 

looking for patterns 

in numbers and using 

this to work out one 

more and one less. 

 

 

Polite notice 

Please could we remind 

you that all P.E. kits need 

to be in school at all 

times. Please make sure 

that all kit has your 

child’s name in it.  

Thank you for your continued support. If you have any questions please ask!  

The Foundation Stage Team 

 

 Dates for your diary 

6/3/25 – World book day 

21/3/25 - Comic relief 

7/4/25 Easter Holidays 

start 

22/4/25 Back to School 

 

 

 

Reminders 

Please bring reading 

books to school every 

day 

Please bring library 

books back on a 

Thursday. 

As the weather gets 

warmer we will be 

spending more time 

outside 

Please make sure 

your child has wellies 

in school for outdoor 

play. 

 

 

 


